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May 31, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of a Graduating Senior Student, 
 
Congratulations on this great accomplishment! We want to communicate about mandatory 
activities for all students to participate in the graduation ceremony. The following must be 
completed: 
 
1. Senior Check-out will be on Tuesday, June 1st (Last Names A-J) or Wednesday, June 2nd 

(Last Names K-Z). Students must attend in person at the Boyd Anderson Auditorium. 
 

2. Before Senior Checkout students must complete the following:  
o All 24 credits must be earned 
o Obligations must be paid through Broward e-Store 
o The letter of decorum must be signed by a parent/guardian and returned  
o Senior survey and additional tasks must be completed on Naviance 
o Cap and gown must be purchased through Herff Jones (www.hjbroward.com).  

 
If any of these items is not met, then your son/daughter will not be allowed to participate in the 
graduation ceremony. 
 
As a reminder, graduation is on Sunday, June 5th at 7:00pm at the Broward Center for the 
Performing Arts. Graduates must arrive by 6:00pm. Doors will open at 6:00 pm for parents and 
guests. Each graduate will receive four tickets. Please be reminded, every guest needs a 
ticket, including children.  
 
Please feel free to call 754-322-0200 if you have any questions/ 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Linda Lopez 
Assistant Principal 
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